Comment Form
Silver Maple Wind Project

Though not opposed to wind power in general, I want to go on record as being opposed to the Silver Maple Wind
Project proposed for Pisgah Mountain located off Route 180 in Clifton, Maine, and to urge the Department of
Environmental Protection to deny the permit. If permitted, Silver Maple will build five additional industrial wind
turbines on Pisgah Mountain. The turbines will be 567 to 607 tall (about 100’ taller than the existing ones). For
comparison, a 45-story building is approximately 550’ tall, the observation tower at Penobscot Narrows is 420°,
and the Statue of Liberty is 305°.

The beauty of this area was noted in Planning Report No. 90, prepared for the Maine Critical Areas Program titled
Maine’s Finest Lakes: The Results of the Maine Lakes Study. The report notes three areas in the organized townships
that contain especially scenic lakes — the Moosehead Lake area, Mount Desert Island’s lakes, and this third area
around Pisgah Mountain. This exemplary scenic area includes neighboring towns of Otis, Eddington, Mariaville,
Amherst, Dedham, and Holden, and is beloved by many recreational users, visitors and landowners. The scenic area so
rich in natural resources includes two municipal water supplies: Hatcase Pond, approximately three miles from the
proposed site, provides water for Brewer and Floods Pond, which is only 1.4 miles from the project, supplies Bangor.
Silver Maple is partially within the watershed of Floods Pond which has a larger tributary brook at the western edge of
the project site.

The Silver Maple project will have multiple negative impacts, not only in Clifton, but also in neighboring towns and
ponds, including destruction and degradation of scenic beauty and natural eco-systems, reduction of property values,
increased noise levels, lower quality of life, loss of dark skies, and killing of birds and bats. Silver Maple will do
nothing to enhance our state brand: “Maine: The Way Life Should Be”.

1. Check the statement(s) you agree with:
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___ Wind projects should not be sited and/or expandéd in the exemplary scenic environment of Pisgah Mountain.
Five additional wind towers on PisgahWountain will negatively impact scenic resources of local and state
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Additional comments: (write additional comments on back)
T av NeT AGAINST WINDMILLS , ANYTHING TWAT GENERATES ELECTRICITY WITH NO EMISSIONS (s G000.

L wouiD RATHER SEE WINDMILLS THAN SMoG. I FIND THE TOWERS RATHER PERCEFUL AND
AMAZING , ¥ HAVE REEN ARCUND THE OAKFIELD TowERS, NO SicGN 6F DEAD BWOS £ BATS, TwN FACT
T SEE Moost % DEER BENEANTW THEM OFTEN.

4. Mail or email Comments

To: From:

Jessica Damon, Project Manager Name: %ee&che s \U\(\{\'c G b
Department of Environmental Protection Address: 7 Buene Vista Drive
106 Hogan Road City, State, Zip: _Pugusta , ME QU330
Bangor, Maine 04401 Email address: Veeches, whiteomb@ maine. gov

SilverMaple Wind. DEP@maine.cov

For more information go to the Facebook page “Stop Silver Maple Wind Energy Project in Clifion, Maine”, or contact
Teresa Davis, 207-537-3432, or email at TLD7246(@gmail.com.
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